
Recordings of regular Sunday services can be ordered by signing the sheet  
at the church library. CD’s….$4.00 each   DVD’s….$5.00 each 

PO Box 245  Pembroke  Ontario  K8A 6X3 

Phone: 613-732-9721   Fax: 613-732-7496 

Email: info@pptchurch.com   www.pptchurch.com 

Sunday, October 12, 2014 
Pastoral Staff 

Senior Pastor 
Rev. Terry Burns 

Assistant Pastor - Children’s Ministries 
Danette Liedtke 

Assistant Pastors - Student & Adult Ministries 
Jeff & Rev. Kristy Dahms 

Assistant Pastor - Itinerant & Adult Ministries** 
Rev. Gordon Krause 

Assistant Pastor - Pastoral Care Ministries** 
Ron Howe 

Junior High Coordinator** 
Melanie Murray 

Music Coordinator* 
Merri-Lynn Raddatz 

*DENOTES PART-TIME    **DENOTES VOLUNTEER 

We pray for 
our troops 

Nous prions pour 
nos troupes 

Check us out on Facebook  

PPT (Pembroke Pentecostal Tabernacle) 

Catch us on Star 96 FM 
Sunday mornings 7:00-7:30 a.m. (NEW TIME) 

Visit ConneXions Café  

(Sundays 9:30 am in the foyer) 

Affiliated with  

NEXT WEEK’S WORKERS - SUNDAY OCT 19th 

Bus: Lyle Jessup    Sound: Tim Moss 
PPoint: Randy Malone Camera: Bethany Marquardt 
Greeters: Roy & Faye Schultz 
Ushers: Murray Draves, Winston Baron, Ward Faught, 
Howie Jessup, Jason Hurtubise, Perry Marquardt 

NOTES: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PLEASE REMEMBER OUR SHUT- INS  

Loriann McLellan 
Frances Kohls 
Wally Krause 
Evelyn MacInnis 
Edith Mulligan 
Jack Quait 
Freda Shields 
Erma Wilson 
Anna Yuke 

Faye Anderson 
Earl Beattie 
Fern Brodofske 
Madeline Bucholtz 
Gerry Dagg 
June Eaton 
Laura Faught 
Isabel Junop 
Marion Keuhl 

PRAYER REQUESTS  
Pastor Richard Gray 
Edith Jessup 
Isabel Junop 
Eunice LaBine 
Rose Lloyd 
Fern Maves 
Edith Mulligan 
Faye Schultz  
Raymond Tunney  

Earl Beattie 
Andalene Brennan  
Dianne Buechman 
Gerry Dagg  
Elmer Davidson  
Doreen Fraser  
Mary Fitzpatrick 
Allan Garrah 
Garry Hoffman  

Policy for Borrowing  
Beth Moore DVDs 

If you are wishing to borrow any of the 
Beth Moore bible study DVDs, they 

must be signed out through the church office, 
and only 1 DVD at a time. Due to copyright laws 
we cannot loan out the entire kit.  

Bible studies that are currently running are not 
loaned out, but you may watch a DVD at the 
church during office hours if you missed a 
Tuesday night. Please call ahead to arrange.   

Renfrew County Right to Life  
Celebrating Life Dinner 

Thursday, October 23rd 
Our Lady of Lourdes Parish Hall 
By advance reservation only  

For reservations or more information  
call 613-735-6265 

PAOC International Missions 
and PAOC Missions Canada 
If you would like to help launch 
PAOC’s new Global and Mission 

Canada Workers for 2014-15, pick up a 
brochure at the Welcome Centre to send a 
donation directly to the PAOC International 
office, or donate online at www.paoc.org  

Eastern Ontario District Women’s Network 

“She Leads” Women’s Conference 
with Leanne McAlister, Fort Langley BC 

November 14-15 2014 in Cobourg ON 

Register online at www.eod.paoc.org 
or contact Carol Ottink phone: 905-373-7374 

Email: ottink@eod.paoc.org 

Testimony Magazine  
For those who signed up to receive 
the Testimony magazine, please pick 
up your Sept/Oct issue in the library. 
Subscriptions are $18.50/year. For 
more info call the church office. 



UPCOMING EVENTS 

Oct 24 - JR High FUSION event (more details soon!) 
Oct 25 - “Defining Women Through the Eyes of Christ” with Joanne Goodwin 
Calvary Pentecostal Church, Renfrew...call 613-432-6785 to register...earlybird 
registration $20...late $30 (fee includes lunch) See poster in foyer for details 
Oct 26 - V.I.P. 50+ Fall Dinner (5:30 pm - please sign up at the Welcome Centre) 
Oct 28 - Board Meeting (6:00 pm) 
Oct 31 - Heroes Unmasked: The All-Fun, No-Fear Bible Adventure (6:30-8:30 pm) 
For the whole family! PLEASE NOTE: BG CLUBS & JITTERBUGS WILL NOT RUN THIS WEEK 
Nov 01 - Clocks go back one hour 
Nov 09 - Remembrance Service (10:30 am) 
Nov 09 - Old Time Gospel Hour (6:00 pm in the prayer chapel) 

THIS WEEK’S EVENTS 

MON Thanksgiving Day (church office closed) 
 There will be no College & Careers meeting tonight 

TUES 7:00 PM - Beth Moore Bible Study “Children of the Day” 
 Cost: $25.00 (includes study book) Come for coffee at 6:30 pm!  

WED 7:00 AM - Men’s Prayer Breakfast (in foyer) 
 10:30 AM - Ladies Bible Study “New Creation Realities” (in foyer) 
 6:30 PM - BG Clubs (kids JK to grade 5) 
 6:30 PM - JR High FUSION (grades 6 to 8 - meet downstairs)  
 6:30 PM - Men’s & Ladies Prayer (men in foyer...ladies in prayer chapel) 

THUR 9:30 AM - Jitterbugs Playgroup (kids 0-6 yrs) 
 All kids must be accompanied by a parent or legal guardian 
 10:00 AM - Intercessory Prayer Meeting (prayer chapel) 

SAT 6:00 PM - Men’s Ball Hockey (in the gym) 
 $5 each...bring your own equipment...all men welcome! 

It’s A Girl !!   
Congratulations to Scott & Annalena Welten on the birth of their new daughter, 
Rachael Grace Welten, born October 9, 2014 and weighing 7 lb. 7 oz.  

TODAY’S SERVICES 

10:00 AM - Pre-service Prayer (prayer chapel) 

10:30 AM - Morning Worship Service 

Special Guest Speaker: Lynn Kohls  
Pan Africa Christian University, Nairobi, Kenya 

Kids Church (ages 2-12) 
KIDS WILL BE DISMISSED FROM THE SERVICE 

Children 5 years & under MUST be signed IN and OUT  
of Kids Church or the nursery by a parent or legal guardian 

There will be no Senior High meeting tonight 

                                                 More information on back page  

IMPORTANT NOTICE FOR PARENTS OF CHILDREN 5 YRS & UNDER 
Our insurance provider, Robertson Hall Insurance, REQUIRES that ALL children 
5 years of age and under be signed IN and OUT of kids church by a parent or 
legal guardian at their classroom or at the nursery. We are obligated to observe 
this policy as part of our insurance coverage. Please assist us in showing due 
diligence. Thank you for your cooperation! 

     V.I.P. 50+ Fall Dinner 
    Sunday October 26th 

  5:30 PM at PPT 

$5 per person - plus a salad or dessert 

After dinner we will join the Old Time 
Gospel Hour with Pastor Gordon Krause 

Please sign up at the Welcome Centre! 

Birthdays & Anniversaries in PPT Bulletin 

We make every effort to acknowledge milestone birthdays and 
wedding anniversaries in the bulletin, based on information given in 
the HOUSEHOLD INFORMATION FORMS submitted to the office 

(available at the Welcome Centre). However, due to space limitations, we only 
publish the following milestones: 

Birthdays: 80 yrs, 85 yrs, 90 yrs & up    Anniversaries: 25 yrs, 50 yrs, 60 yrs & up 

If you have not done so already, please fill out a Household Information Form and 
drop it in the offering bag or at the office.  

 

Notice of PPT Congregational Meeting 
Thursday, November 20th   6:30 PM 

For members, affiliates, and anyone  
who calls PPT their church home 

Rev. David Blakely, from our District Office, 
will join us to discuss the following issues: 

• Incorporation 
• Property Deed 
• Family Life 

• Facility Usage 
• Financial Review 
• HVAC Update 

Circle the Date… 

PPT Christmas Banquet 
Saturday, December 13th   
5:00 PM  
More info soon! 

 
 
 
 
 
Shoeboxes for Operation Christmas 
Child are now available in the 

foyer! Please fill as many as you can 
and put a smile on a child’s face! 
Visit www.samaritanspurse.ca  

PPT SHOEBOX DEDICATION  
SUNDAY NOVEMBER 16TH  

Thanksgiving Sunday, October 12, 2014 
And whatever you do or say, do it as a representative of the 

Lord Jesus, giving thanks through him to God the Father. 
- Colossians 3:17 NLT Milestones 

Congratulations to George & Betty Foss who celebrated their 64th 
wedding anniversary on Tuesday, October 7, 2014. 

Congratulations to Howard & Iva Griese who are celebrating their 65th 
wedding anniversary today, October 12, 2014.  

 

In Memory... 
A memorial service for Nonie Biederman will be held on Friday, 
October 24, 2014 at 1:30 pm at St. Luke’s Anglican Church, 307 Julien 
St., Pembroke. Reception to follow. No graveside service.  

HEROES UNMASKED  
The All-Fun, No-Fear Bible Adventure 
Friday, October 31st  6:30-8:30 pm 

VOLUNTEER HELPERS NEEDED...Please sign up at the Welcome Centre 

CANDY NEEDED...LOTS OF IT!! We would appreciate any donations of 
commercially wrapped candy. Please drop off at the office. Thank you! 


